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School Committee
Paul Zinni, Superintendent
June 14, 2021

Unit A — Intent to Move Between Salary Schedules
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Recommendation: Per the Unit A (Teachers) Memorandum of Agreement between the KPTA and
the School Committee, all individuals subject to the currently effective agreement shall be eligible
to move between salary schedules for the 2021/2022 school year providing that adequate verifying
documentation has been received the superintendent as outlined in the contract.
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